Rooted in
Cave & Excellence

June 25, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

As you aware, there were milk and pizza delivery days that were not able to
happen due to the strike taking place. For those families who are involved with
either or both the milk and pizza programs, the PAC along with the milk and pizza
team members are offering parents 3 options for reimbursement for those orders:

1. to have your money credited to yourMunchalunch account which can then
be used for the 2014/15 school year

2. be reimbursed by cheque (please provide a mailing address)

3. or have your remaining funds donated towards library or phys.ed resources at
Aspenwood.

Please reply with your option of choice to fundraising4aspenwood@hotmail.com
by Monday June 30th. If no response is received by the due date, than option #3
will be applied.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and your continued support.

Have a safe and fun summer!

Your 2014/15 Aspenwood PAC
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